
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Brookside at Fieldstone 
 Announcement for County Website 

 
A Community Input Meeting will be held on Saturday, May 30th at 3:00 PM to discuss Brookside at 
Fieldstone, which is a proposed subdivision located on Fieldstone Lane, off of Manns Chapel Road, 
approximately two miles west of the intersection of US 15-501 and Manns Chapel Road.  The meeting 
will be held in the cul-de-sac at the end of Fieldstone Lane and is scheduled to last approximately one 
hour.  The proposed subdivision will consist of 13 lots on 20 acres, with an average lot size of one acre.  
A representative will be available to answer questions, and all interested parties are encouraged to attend 
to offer feedback.  Location of the property to be subdivided, detailed directions to the meeting site, and 
the proposed development plan are available below.  Please contact Dave Ballentine at (919) 929-0481 
ext. 121 for more information. 
 
  




